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The Secretariat of the Asian-African Legal Consultative Organization (AALCO) presents
its compliments to the Member States of AALCO in New Delhi, and has the honor to recall that
the Secretariat had sent a Note Verbale (dated 15™ December, 2016 via Letter No.
299/2016/WGM/AALCO) inviting experts from the Member States for the forthcoming meeting

-~ on “ Second Meeting of the Open-Ended Working Group Meeting on International Law in
Cyberspace” scheduled to be held on 9™-10"™ February, 2017 at The AALCO Headquarters
in New Delhi.

It is kindly requested to treat this as a gentle reminder to the Member States of AALCO
to send an expert from the capitals or ‘depute an official from the respective representations in
New Delhi to attend the said meeting. The Agenda and the Administrative Arrangements are
uploaded on the website of AALCO: www.aalco.int

In order to facilitate the administrative and logistic arrangements, the participants who
intend to participate in the meeting are requested to confirm their participation on or before 30"
January, 2017 to the AALCO Secretariat by sending an email with their names and titles to
mail@aalco.int

The Secretariat of the Asian-African Legal Consultative Organization (AALCO) avails
itself of this opportunity to renew to the Member States of AALCO in New Delhi the assurances
of its highest consideration.

To the Member States of AALCO, New Delhi

CC: To the Liaison Officers of AALCO Member States



